
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Another fun Mathematics 

activity for you to try at home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
Thursday 
August 10 

Second Hand Uniform Shop Open 
8:30-9:30am 

Friday  
August 11 

Parish Mass Yrs 1 & 6 

Monday 
August 14 

School Assembly 8:50am – Prayer 
Year 4 

Tuesday 
August 15 

Nude Food Day 

Wednesday 
August 16 

P&F Meeting & Fete Wrap Up 
7:00pm in the Library 

Thursday 
August 17 

Second Hand Uniform Shop Open 
8:30-9:30am 
 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

Monday  
August 21 

School Assembly 8:50am – Prayer 
Year 3 

Upcoming Dates: 

*Wed 13th Sep – Musica Viva incursion 

*Wed 20th Sep – Grandparents Day/Book Week 

Term 3, Week 4 
 
Tuesday August 8, 2017 

St Monica’s Primary School 

NEWSLETTER  

 

WEBSITE: www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au 

PO Box 274 -32 Francis Street, Richmond 2753 Principal:      Mr Cameron Lievore 

Phone: 4570 3700       Fax: 45885605  Assistant Principal:  Mrs Jacqui Van Der Burg 
Parish ~ Phone:  45781410   Parish Administrator:  Fr Clifford D’Souza  
  

 

Dear Families, 
 

Another week has passed us by. Our Athletics carnival on Friday 

was a wonderful success. A huge thank you to Mrs Buccini and 

our Athletics Committee for organising the events. The children 

have been congratulated for their sportsmanship and encouraging 

each other throughout the day. 
 

 Just a gentle reminder about being respectful, inclusive 

and having good manners.  At St Monica’s every child has the 

right to feel safe and happy at school. We believe it is important 

to treat everyone equally and with respect in order to develop 

positive relationships. If you treat people with kindness they will 

be kind back to you; Think about …   

 

"Treat others how you want to be treated." 

 

It is also essential that children understand the importance of 

listening to our teachers. We are here to keep you safe and 

provide you with a quality education. During recess and lunch a 

teacher is on duty in each of the playgrounds. If there is an 

issue, children are encouraged to speak to the teacher on duty so 

they are able to address the situation. Mrs Buccini spoke at our 

assembly this morning about the ball games and looking after 

equipment. We need to look after our equipment so that all 

children can use it. 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful week 

 

Mrs Van Der Burg 
Assistant Principal 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 

A very big ‘thank you’ to all families who supported us by 

spending time at the fete last Saturday. Our Fete Co-ordinators 

Elissa Esposito and Michelle Rodziewicz led a team of dedicated 

people who worked tirelessly in preparing for the day. On behalf 

of the St Monica’s community, I would like to thank them for 

their hard work and many hours that they contributed to ensure 

that the fete was a success. 

 

Cameron Lievore 

Principal 
 

Next Monday Morning Assembly we 

will be presenting the trophies from 

the Athletics Carnival. 

http://www.stmonicasrichmond.catholic.edu.au/


Canteen Roster                                                                                

Thank you to the following parents who will be working in our canteen 
canteen this week. We appreciate the time and effort you give to 
our students. If you are unable to attend on your rostered day  

please contact Alison on 0428 228 121 

  
 

 
 

Cake Raffle Roster 

Cake Raffle is held on Thursday mornings. Check each  fortnight to see if your child is rostered to supply a cake on this day. The cake 

can be homemade or purchased from the grocery store. Tickets are sold for 20cents each. All proceeds go towards purchases for our 

library. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sports News 

 

Soccer Gala Day 

Well what an AMAZING day the St Monica’s Stage 2 soccer teams had last Wednesday. They actually created history for St 

Monica’s by both teams winning their respective pools. The boys team had 6 wins and 1 draw without conceding a goal, while 

the girls team also had 6 wins and 1 draw, conceding only 1 goal. A big thank you to Mr Feneley for attending the day and for 

his assistance with managing and coaching the boys team. Well done to the children for all their hard work in training as well 

as their great sportsmanship and excellent behaviour on the day. 

 

Karen Buccini 

PE Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 
9th August 

Jeanette Rogers & 
Ella Avery 

Friday 
11th August 

Mardi Mantell & Lou Berry 

Monday 
14th August 

Lisa Xerri 

Wednesday  
16th August 

Mariana Gelevski 

Friday  
18th August 

Agi Tomaszewski & 
Catherine Chadevski 

Monday 
21st August 

Chernai Smith 

Week 5 – Thursday August 17th  

KW Alyssa G KB Lily-Rose B 

1W Natalie Z 1B Zachary W 

2W Ashleigh T 2B Blake S 

3W Sydney S 3B Jett T 

4W Dylan S 4B Isabella N 

5W Charlize S 5B Joshua V 

6W Kayla T 6B Alanah W 

Week 4 – Thursday August 10th 

KW Phoebe B KB Laura A 

1W Amelia V 1B Olivia W 

2W Rhys T 2B Christian S 

3W Valentina S 3B Georgia T 

4W Mia S-B 4B Caleb V 

5W Chloe R 5B Olivia T 

6W James S 6B Jennaya T 

K6Gold Giovanni P   

To the children who are celebrating their Birthdays 
over the next 2 weeks ………………………… 
 

*Levi R 2W *Alec B 5W *James N 1W 
*Ellie L KB *Eamon P 1B *Ariana P 5B 
*Amelia V 1W *Emily B 1W *Rhianna M 3W 
*Cruz H 3B *Abigail C-T KB *Jaylee F 3B 
*Riley T 1B *Aaron C 3W *Travis C 1W 
*Marcus G 2B *Sydney D 2W *Dylan M 6B 
*Blake C 5B *Alvin K 4W 

 



Athletics Carnival 

Last Friday, our Athletics Carnival was held at McMahons Park, Kurrajong. The day was filled with a variety of activities for the 

children who really enjoyed the event and participated with enthusiasm and smiles on their faces. It was lovely to see them 

show their team spirit and give their best in all their events. Thank you to all the staff, parent helpers and Bede Polding 

students who worked extremely hard to assist in making the carnival a success. The Infants children also had a great day at 

their mini carnival which also included many fun filled activities.  

Next Monday our morning assembly will include handing out of trophies and ribbons to age champions and event winners and 

to advise of the winning house colour. 

 

Athletics Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Monica’s Fete 2017 
Thank You to our Major Sponsor of the Fete 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Fete Guessing Competition Results: 
 
Congratulations to the following people who won prizes in the Guessing Competition that was drawn at the Fete 
on 4th August: 
 
1st Prize  ($1500.00 travel voucher from iTravel) B.Carr (Ticket 1254) 
 
2nd Prize  ($500.00 Myer voucher)   M.McMahon (Ticket 0601) 
 
3rd Prize  ($250.00 Bunnings voucher)   G.Ryan (Ticket 1296) 
 
 
 

 

An ipad belonging to our Major Fete 
Sponsor has been misplaced on Fete Day. 
If anyone has any information on the 
whereabouts of the ipad can you please 
contact the office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


